
Committee Secretary  
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
I just received the email below from those parasites ‘the Family First Party’. 
 
Please note that I agree with all Australians having the right to control their own futures 
including Gay and Lesbian families. I am married with three children. I am also a member of a 
minority group in Australia and know how it feels when the do-gooders impose their values 
and biases on me and my beliefs. No person should have to have their civic rights infringed 
upon because their set of values differs from the generally accepted norm. 
 
I oppose Family First and all that they stand for and encourage all people to reject their 
rubbish and name it for what it really is… Controlling white power privilege. 
 
I believe that Homosexual partners should be allowed to control their own destinies in just the 
same fashion as all citizens. The moment we start to control the destinies of one element of 
society, where does it stop. Will the next target of the bigots, xenophobes and god fearing 
narrow minded citizens of Australia be to ban interracial marriages and unions? 
These small minded trouble making parasites and homophobes, most of whom are in general 
hypocrites and closet parasites should be forced to undergo compulsory diversity competence 
awareness training so that they can see that all people have the right to control their own 
destinies not just the privileged few who (in their eyes) cut the mustard. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 




